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  The Infernal Dictionary Colin de
Plancy,2019-06-27 The classic illustrations of
Demons! Published in 1818-1863, the original
Dictionnaire Infernal remains the ultimate source
for images of the most famous demons of
demonology! Written by Jacques Auguste Simon
Collin de Plancy, and illustrated by Louis Le
Breton, this classic work was printed in 6
editions, with the final edition of 1863
containing the famous demon images. The text and
images of the spirits, from the 1863 edition are
presented here, in this Infernal Dictionary. A
must have for the library of any serious student
of the Black arts and witchcraft!
  Visions of Paradise Jennifer Sliwka,2015 -
Published to accompany the exhibition Visions of
Paradise, The National Gallery, London, 4 November
2015--14 February 2016---Colophon.
  Dictionary of Demons Fred Gettings,1988
  Alraune Hanns Heinz Ewers,1928
  Heart of the Hounded Grace McGinty,2020-11-20
Hey, are you okay?Are you a supernatural too,
being hunted as a trophy? Do you have nowhere to
go and no one to turn to? Eden is here. We can
provide protection. Safety. Understanding. You
just have to find us first. When Layla stumbled
across the Big, Bad Wolf, her life changed
forever. Now that her eyes are open to all the
things that go bump in the night? There's no going
back. HEART OF THE HOUNDED is a full-length
Reverse Harem prequel to the upcoming Eden Academy
series.
  The Infinity of Lists Umberto Eco,2012
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Reflections on how the idea of catalogs has
changed over the centuries and how, from one
period to another, it has expressed the spirit of
the times. Companion to the author's History of
beauty and On ugliness.
  Time Killers: Kazue Kato Short Story Collection
Kazue Kato,2014-09-02 Explore fantastic realms of
imagination in this stunning collection of short
stories by Kazue Kato, creator of the smash-hit
manga series Blue Exorcist! With Kato’s amazing
and distinctive art leaping from the page, Time
Killers includes her first work, Boku to Usagi (Me
and the Rabbit), and features the stories and
character designs that would become her
breakthrough series, Blue Exorcist. Take off on a
flight of fantasy with Time Killers! -- VIZ Media
  The Maltese Bestiary Stephan D. Mifsud,2014
  Sweethearts and Savages Grace McGinty,2021-05-19
Enit had always known who she was. Wolf Omega.
Sibling to an Alpha. Daughter to some of the most
feared vampires in the world. An excellent
student. The nice one. Meeting and falling a
little bit in lust with a sexy lion Alpha didn't
change that. But then there was an accident. When
Enit woke up from her coma, she was different. She
didn't walk the same anymore, or talk as well. But
it wasn't just the physical that had changed. No,
Enit had changed, and she no longer wanted to be
the good sister, the good daughter, the good
Omega. But all decisions have consequences, and
sometimes those consequences came at the barrel
end of a hunter's gun.
  Rumo & His Miraculous Adventures Walter
Moers,2007-08-28 “Equal parts J. K. Rowling,
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Douglas Adams, and Shel Silverstein . . . a work
of monumental silliness” from the author of The
City of Dreaming Books (The Washington Post). Rumo
is a little Wolperting who will one day become the
greatest hero in the history of Zamonia. Armed
with Dandelion, his talking sword, he fights his
way across Overworld and Netherworld, two very
different realms chock-full of adventures,
dangers, and unforgettable characters: Rala, the
beautiful girl Wolperting who cultivates a
hazardous relationship with death; General
Ticktock, the evil commander of the Copper
Killers; Ushan DeLucca, the finest and most
weather-sensitive swordsman in Zamonia; Volzotan
Smyke, the corpulent Shark Grub; Rolv of the
Forest, a Wolperting who can pass through the
White Fire; Yggdra Syl, the guardian of the Nurn
Forest and its talkative animals; Professor
Abdullah Nightingale, inventor of the Chest-of-
Drawers Oracle; and, the worst of luck, the deadly
Metal Maiden. “There are weird and wonderful
fantasy creatures and astonishingly original
settings.” —The Guardian “Exuberant . . . Full of
sly humor, this rambunctious novel will appeal to
fans tired of the usual epic fantasy.” —Publishers
Weekly (starred review) “A brilliantly imagined,
well-executed jaunt through strange lands full of
wild characters.” —Booklist “Cross Lord of the
Rings with Yellow Submarine, throw in dashes of
Monty Python, Douglas Adams, Shrek and The
Princess Bride, season with more serious fare such
as The Tin Drum and The Odyssey . . . part of the
pleasure of reading it is to see what echoes will
next bounce off its crags.” —Kirkus Reviews
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  Pleasantly Undead in Dark River Grace
McGinty,2022-10-13
  Blue Exorcist, Vol. 26 Kazue Kato,2021-10-05 Now
back in the present, and with the terrible, tragic
knowledge of the truth of his and his brother’s
birth, Rin confronts Yukio aboard the stricken
Illuminati airship, Dominus Liminis. As the
brothers face off, Satan does his best to drive
them both further into his grip. Rin wants to
bring Yukio back into the fold of the Knights of
the True Cross, but Yukio is firm in his desire to
force Rin to kill him. With the airship going down
in flames, the battle for Yukio’s soul begins... -
- VIZ Media
  Smoke and Smolder Grace McGinty,2019-04-14 Azar
is an Ifrit with secrets. She trusts no one, least
of all the members of her own race, The Djinn. A
cold and brutal society, to be caught meant
serving a century as a slave. When she stumbles on
a conspiracy that could result in the deaths of
millions of people, she must decide what is more
important; her soul, or her freedom?
  The Lost and the Hunted Grace McGinty,2021-01-31
Celeste was a shifter. What's the worst part of
being a snow leopard shifter? It wasn't the epic-
sized hairballs or the constant nudity. No, it was
the fear. The fear of being captured and becoming
another statistic, another underground prize. When
an unintentional rescue results in some accidental
consequences, Celeste knows that the sunny-natured
Reese will have her back. However, she didn't plan
on his best friends being quite so hostile, or the
fact that Reese was one of the youngest
billionaires in the US. His friends look at her
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and see just another gold digger; one they want
gone by any means necessary. Fine, she hadn't
planned on staying anyway, but while she was here,
she was happy to play cat and mouse with Lincoln,
the jacked-up bodyguard and Vincent, the way too
pretty rockstar. Because her snow leopard? She
wanted to roll around on them like they were
catnip and she'd never been great at self-denial.
But death still waits in the shadows for its
prize, and this time, there will be no accidental
savior coming to her rescue.
  Blue Exorcist, Vol. 9 Kazue Kato,2013-04-02 All
of Rin’s friends have done their best to hold off
the deadly Impure King so Rin can confront it. Now
it’s entirely up to Rin to finish off the gigantic
demon. Although Rin has finally drawn the Koma
sword and found his confidence, that alone may not
be enough to defeat the Impure King! And Yukio’s
battle with the possessed Saburota Todo may have
awakened something dark deep within him. -- VIZ
Media
  Blue Exorcist, Vol. 7 Kazue Kato,2012-04-09
Mamushi and Todo now have both eyes of the Impure
King and are headed for the temple that was once
the center of the Myodha sect. Mamushi wants to
seal the eyes away, but may be too late to realize
Todo’s true purpose—the awakening of the Impure
King! Meanwhile, Rin learns more about Father
Fujimoto’s connection to Tatsuma and the origin of
the Koma Sword. Rin will need the weapon and all
of his strength to face the terrible power of the
Impure King! -- VIZ Media
  Blue Exorcist, Vol. 27 Kazue Kato,2022-05-03
Surrounded by the fiery wreckage of the Illuminati
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airship, Rin struggles to control his demonic
alter ego before it consumes both himself and
Yukio. The brothers are torn by a mutual
misunderstanding of each other that can only be
reconciled with an all-out fight that has been a
long time coming. Later, all the Exwires except
Shiemi are reunited and try to come to terms with
what has happened. But the battle with Satan is
far from over. Elsewhere, Shiemi will face an
opponent who will test her newfound resolve... --
VIZ Media
  Blue Exorcist, Vol. 14 Kazue Kato,2016-01-05
Trapped by Professor Gedoin in the hellish prison
beneath Dream Town Inari, the Exwires must fight
to survive and rescue Izumo. The more they learn
about Professor Gedoin’s plans, the more they
realize the horror they face. Each will need to
rely on their own strength, and each other, like
never before. But Izumo is determined to meet her
fate on her own and save her sister, even if it
means her destruction! What will Rin and his
friends lose in order to win? -- VIZ Media
  Manix Grace McGinty,2021-07-07 A Reverse Harem
Mpreg Omegaverse novel
  Blue Exorcist, Vol. 19 Kazue Kato,2018-06-05
Mephisto Pheles has freed his brother Amaimon from
imprisonment and set him loose on True Cross
Academy to serve his own agenda. While the Exwires
deal with Amaimon’s surprise reappearance, Lewin
Light, a.k.a. “Lightning,” continues to
investigate the mysterious Section 13 and its
connection to the Blue Night event that seems to
be the source of all the current troubles.
Together they delve deep beneath True Cross
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Academy, shedding light on long-lost chambers
shrouded in darkness and the terrible secrets that
were buried there for a reason... -- VIZ Media
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